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Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way
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The Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau would like to attend the City Council meeting on May 9,
2016 to brief council on the current status of the LMCB and our supporting role with local
Christmas Bureaus including our strong partnership with Burnaby Community Services, we
would also like to thank Council for the continued support of our long standing motorcycle toy
run.

Chris Bayliss will be speaking on behalf of the LMCB and we will not require any Power Point
presentation support or have any handouts.

Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely,
Chris Bayliss

Executive Director
Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau
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